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Improvements to eConsult:
Appointment Self-Booking Links
We’re pleased to introduce a new, more
convenient way to book routine appointments at
the practice.

As part of our commitment to making access to
care easier, patients who submit an eConsult
and are triaged for an appointment will now
receive a self-booking link via text message. This
allows you to choose an available appointment
time that works best for you — no need to call
the practice or wait to be contacted.

How It Works:

1. Submit your health concern through
eConsult.

2. Once your eConsult has been reviewed,
you’ll receive a text message with a link. This
means you can book an appointment at a time
and place that works best for you, without
having to call the surgery.



We are kindly requesting patients update their personal information, with
particular attention to ensuring accurate telephone numbers. By keeping
your details current, patients contribute to their own safety and efficient
communication. This simple yet crucial step aids in preventing potential
errors, streamlining appointments, and enabling prompt access to
important healthcare updates. Your cooperation in confirming your
personal information, especially telephone numbers, is greatly appreciated
and supports the continuity of your care. 

How can I update my information? 
To update your email address or telephone number, you can either ring
the surgery or complete a change of details form on the MVMG website:
https://bri.mendipvale.nhs.uk/contact/change-your-contact-details-form

If you would like to change your name or address, please visit the surgery
to complete a ‘Change of Details’ form. 

The message will say: 

“Your e-Consult has been triaged by a Senior Partner
for you to see XXXX. Please follow the link to book an
appointment at a time convenient for you or please
contact the surgery. You may have a choice of
locations for your appointment when booking via
the link, please ensure you make a note of the
surgery you choose.”

Sent 9:00

3. Use the link to book your appointment at a time convenient for you.

Trial Phase
We will be trialling this new system with GP appointments only in the
initial phase. If successful, we aim to expand self-booking access to all
clinical appointments in the near future.

Want to Use This Feature?
✅ Want to receive booking links by text?
 Make sure we have your up-to-date consent. To do this, please contact
your local surgery and we’ll be happy to update your records.

☎️ Prefer to speak with someone?
 No problem! You can still book your appointment with one of our Care Co-
Ordinators over the phone, just as before. Alternatively, you can collect a
paper eConsult form to complete. 

Updating your Personal Details 



Order what you need! - NHS
Launches Campaign to Tackle
£300 Million Annual
Medicines Waste

Every year, the NHS in England loses
an estimated £300 million due to
unused prescription medicines —
much of which is completely
avoidable. A large portion of this
waste stems from people routinely
ordering more medication than they
actually need.

In response, the NHS is launching a
new campaign aimed at tackling
this issue: ‘Only Order What You
Need’. This initiative is designed to
help patients, carers and healthcare
staff work together to reduce
unnecessary prescriptions and
ensure medicines are used more
responsibly.

Debbie Campbell, Chief Pharmacist
at NHS Bristol, North Somerset and
South Gloucestershire ICB, said:

“The NHS in our area is spending
just under £3m on prescription
medications each week – almost
£150m each year. We want patients
to be taking their medication as
prescribed to get the best possible
benefit but we know that a
significant amount of this
medication cost is going on unused
or uncollected medications.

“By taking a few simple steps to
check what medication you have at
home and only ordering the 

medications you need, you can
help reduce medicines waste in our
area.”

Everyone has a part to play in
reducing medicines waste. If you
take regular medications, you can
help by:

Plan ahead – make a note in
your calendar before your
prescription due date to go
through your medication and
see what you need.
Keep track of what medication
you’re taking – don’t continue to
order medications you are no
longer taking or where you have
lots leftover.
Only order the medication you
need – when putting in your
next medication order, look at
what you currently have
available and only order what
you need.
Check your medication before
you leave the pharmacy – make
sure you only have the
medications you need. Anything
that leaves the pharmacy cannot
be reused.
Review your medications at your
GP practice or pharmacy – if you
want to know more or have any
concerns about medication, ask
for a medication review at your
GP practice or speak to your
pharmacist.



You can use the NHS App to access a range of NHS services including
managing your repeat medications. You can request and view repeat
prescriptions on the NHS App and have them sent to a pharmacy of your
choice.

A new ‘Amazon-style’ tracking system has also recently been launched,
enabling you to track the progress of your repeat prescriptions f rom the
app.

Manage repeat prescriptions on the NHS app



Routine Appointment
For non-urgent health concerns, follow-ups, or ongoing care
(e.g. medication reviews, chronic condition check-ins, general
health advice). These appointments are typically scheduled in
advance – within 2 weeks of eConsult submission. 

Urgent Appointment
For issues that are not life-threatening but require attention

within a short time frame (e.g. new symptoms, infections,
worsening of a known condition). These are offered on the same

day through our Duty Doctor list. You may be asked to visit an
alternative surgery instead of your preferred site.

Emergency
For severe or life-threatening conditions that require
immediate medical attention (e.g. chest pain, severe difficulty
breathing, suspected stroke). These situations should involve
calling 999 or going to A&E.

Kindness Counts: Supporting the Team Who Support You

Our Patient Co-Ordinators are usually the f irst f riendly voice you hear
when you contact the surgery. They play a vital role in helping you get the
care patients need — whether that’s booking appointments, pointing
patients in the right direction, or keeping things running smoothly behind
the scenes.

A Patient Co-Ordinator is a specially trained member of the team who
supports patients by navigating appointments, sharing important
information, and helping patients access the right care at the right time.
They are not just administrative staff — they are trained to understand
NHS systems, conf identiality, safeguarding, data protection, and dealing
with diff icult or sensitive situations - all so they can help patients in the
best way possible.

Sadly, despite being such a key part of the team, they are sometimes on
the receiving end of f rustration or unkindness. That’s why a new video
campaign has been launched to remind us all that our Co-Ordinating team
are here to support patients— and a little patience and kindness can make
a big difference. The video is a great opportunity to hear a little about the
types of conversations our team experience. 

👉 Watch the video here: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=XrlETspRMlA

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=XrlETspRMlA


Men's Health Strategy for England – We need you!

You may have seen in November the
government announced their
intention to publish a new national
male health strategy for England.
More recently they have asked for a
call for evidence. They are seeking
the views of the public, as well as
health and social care professionals,
academics, employers and
stakeholder organisations to inform
a Men’s Health Strategy for England.
They are particularly interested in
the lived experience of all those
directly affected by men’s health
issues. 

We know that men face unique
challenges throughout their lives.
Men are disproportionately affected
by a number of health conditions,
including cancer, cardiovascular
disease and type 2 diabetes. Life
expectancy data also shows that
men live on average 4 years fewer
than women (79.1 versus 83.0 years
in England, respectively).

Rather than a formal consultation on
specif ic proposals, this call for
evidence is a request for ideas and
evidence that the government can
build upon and discuss further with
key interests.

The call for evidence is available to
individuals aged 16 and over living
in England and organisations that
operate or provide services in
England.

The call for evidence includes
questions on:

topics that the Men’s Health
Strategy should cover
health literacy, education and
training
health behaviours
health conditions affecting
men
health and work
men’s engagement with
healthcare services
men’s experience of healthcare
services

Respond online by the 11:59pm on
17 July 2025 - Men's Health
Strategy - Department of Health
and Social Care

For those using the British Sign
Language version, the call for
evidence will remain open until
11:59pm on 15 August 2025.

https://consultations.dhsc.gov.uk/mens-health-strategy
https://consultations.dhsc.gov.uk/mens-health-strategy
https://consultations.dhsc.gov.uk/mens-health-strategy
https://www.gov.uk/government/calls-for-evidence/mens-health-strategy-for-england-call-for-evidence-in-british-sign-language
https://www.gov.uk/government/calls-for-evidence/mens-health-strategy-for-england-call-for-evidence-in-british-sign-language


Fraud Protection Team
Monthly Message: Beware of
phishing texts and emails

This month, Fraud Protect Officers
from Avon and Somerset Police
want to make people aware of
phishing texts and emails.
Fraudsters can pretend to be
anyone over text or email and they
are often influenced by current
affairs, such as Covid and the cost-
of-living crisis. Here are some text
message examples below where we
have removed the links, but these
could also come through via email.

When the victim follows the link, they
will be asked for personal details such as
bank/card information and passwords.
However, just clicking on the link alone
can result in malicious spyware or
viruses being downloaded onto the
victim’s device. 

Unfortunately, there is often a
secondary part to these phishing texts,
which is particularly sophisticated. It is
known as “transfer into a safe account”
fraud. The victim, maybe even a few
days later, might be contacted by a
fraudster, purporting to be from their
bank. The fraudster will know who they
bank with, along with other personal
details, from the information harvested
from the phishing text. They will claim
that there has been fraud on their
account and their funds are at risk, often
referring to the phishing text. The
victim, remembering the recent
phishing text, is often convinced by the
fraudster, feeling panicked by the
thought of their funds being at risk. The
fraudster explains that, to protect their
funds, they need to transfer them into a
“safe account”. The bank details
provided simply belong to the fraudster.

REMEMBER:
Stop and think before responding to
any email or text message
Don’t click on links unless you can
verify where they came from
Never provide information to anyone
who contacts you out of the blue –
take time to verify their credentials
through a trusted source
Just because a text or email purports
to be from a government agency or
organisation doesn’t mean it is
Forward scam text messages to
7726 (SPAM) and emails to
report@phishing.gov.uk 



eConsult – Responding to
your Feedback

“It was easier and much less trouble
than getting to the surgery”

Thank you for your feedback. We're
really pleased to hear that you found
eConsult easy to use and more
convenient than coming into the
surgery. One of our goals is to make
accessing care as straightforward as
possible, and it's great to know that
you were able to contact the surgery
wherever you are using eConsult. If
you have any further suggestions or
feedback, please don’t hesitate to let
us know.

team will be happy to guide you through
the process or complete a form on your
behalf over the phone or in the surgery. 

“Answering the questions is frustrating.
The first one asks what the problem is.
Then you go through a lengthy process
saying exactly the same things again. The
delay between completing the eConsult
and actually speaking to a human can be
more than 24 hours and the condition can
become worse during that time.”

Thank you for taking the time to share
your experience. We’re sorry to hear that
you found the eConsult process
frustrating. We understand that
answering similar questions more than
once can feel repetitive, and that delays
in response can be worrying when you're
feeling unwell.

It may help to know that eConsult is
intended for routine appointments only.
A routine appointment is for a non-
urgent issue that does not require same-
day attention—such as a medication
review, a long-standing or stable
condition, or a new but non-urgent
symptom.

Our current policy is that someone from
the practice will respond to your
eConsult within 3 working days, and if an
appointment is needed, it will usually be

“I am happy with the concept of e
consult but I have never been
successful at accessing the form. I do
not find the system easy to use and
instruction on how to access the e
consult form are lacking”

Thank you for your feedback. We’re
really pleased to hear that you’re
supportive of the eConsult concept,
but we’re sorry to hear that you’ve
had difficulty accessing the form.

We understand that technology isn’t
always straightforward, and we
appreciate that clear instructions are
important. We’re currently reviewing
how we can make the process easier
to navigate and will look at improving
the guidance we provide on our
website and in the practice.

In the meantime, if you’re having
trouble accessing or completing the
eConsult form, please don’t hesitate
to call the practice. A member of our 



offered within 2 weeks.

If at any point you feel your condition is getting worse or becomes urgent,
please do not wait—contact the practice directly so we can arrange a same-
day appointment if appropriate, or call NHS 111 for advice outside of our
opening hours. eConsult should not be used for urgent problems. 

Over the last months we have welcomed several new team members to
MVMG, including: 

Sadie Worland, HCA at Langford Surgery
Gwen Cook, Pharmacist at Langford Surgery
Yashkumar Sutaria, Physiotherapist at Langford Surgery
Clarissa Thomson, Patient Services Manager at Yatton Surgery 
Ebenezer Nartey, Mental Health Practitioner, at Southmead Health
Centre
Bronagh Weston, Advanced Practitioner, at Southmead Health Centre

A Warm Welcome to Our New Staff

Goodbye to Charlotte at Sea Mills
Surgery

Charlotte is now moving on to an exciting new adventure outside the
NHS. While we are sad to see her go, we are incredibly grateful for all she
has contributed over the years and wish her the very best in her new role.

This isn't a f inal goodbye — you may still see Charlotte f rom time to time,
as she will be returning occasionally to support the practice with HCA
bank work on Saturdays.

We’ll be welcoming a new Patient Services Manager in the coming weeks,
and we look forward to introducing them to you soon.

Thank you, Charlotte, for everything — you'll always be part of the Sea
Mills family.

After two decades of dedicated service, we bid a
fond farewell to Charlotte, our Patient Services
Manager. Charlotte f irst joined Sea Mills Surgery
as a Healthcare Assistant (HCA) and, over the
years, has been a familiar and f riendly face to
both staff and patients. Her commitment,
compassion, and leadership have made a lasting impact on the practice.



Roadworks on A38 Gloucester Road flyover – Please leave
enough time for your appointments

Major maintenance work takes place between May and December 2025 on
the A38 flyover at the junction with Gypsy Patch Lane, Filton.
This will mean the complete closure of the flyover throughout July and
August.
There will also be several individual overnight closures at other times.

About the project
The flyover is a 114m long, three span reinforced concrete bridge which was
built in 1978.

Whilst it has been inspected and regularly maintained during its lifetime,
after nearly 50 years it now needs significant work to make sure it can
remain in use without permanent weight restrictions, lane closures or
carriageway closures.

What it means for local traffic
During the 8-month project there will be varying lane closures and turning
restrictions at certain times, the suspension of some on-street parking
spaces and the temporary relocation of the northbound slip lane bus stop.

Both northbound and southbound slip roads will be reduced to one lane
only for the whole period of the works. Access under the flyover will remain
open for pedestrians and cyclists.

Due to ongoing roadworks, we kindly ask all patients to allow extra travel
time to ensure you arrive promptly for your appointment.
For more information about the roadworks:
https://beta.southglos.gov.uk/gloucester-road-flyover/

https://beta.southglos.gov.uk/gloucester-road-flyover/


We’d like to inform all patients about important changes to the parking
arrangements at Coniston Medical Practice Car Park, which is now
managed under a new system introduced by the council.

Free Parking for Patients – With Registration Required
Patients visiting the surgery will continue to receive 2 hours of free parking.
However, to benefit from this, you must register your vehicle on the
dedicated portal located inside the surgery during your visit.

Please ensure you complete this step each time you attend an
appointment to avoid receiving a penalty charge.

Check the Signs for Guidance
There are new parking signs installed throughout the car park. We strongly
advise all patients to carefully read the signage for full guidance on parking
restrictions, permitted duration, and enforcement measures.

Quick Tips:
2 hours free parking for patients attending the surgery
Register your vehicle at the surgery’s parking portal
Always check signage in the car park before leaving your vehicle

If you have any questions, please speak to a member of our reception team.

End of Newsletter

New Parking System at Coniston Medical Practice – What
You Need to Know


